
  Parish Council !
There were 2 new planning applications for September/October: 

1. Extension to cover dung storage area at Linhays for B., JA., & PM. 
Boundy. 

2. Demolition of existing dwelling and erection of replacement dwelling at 
Willowbrook Farm for Mr. Bob Cowell. !

Other matters  
Glendinnings organised a Local Liason Group meeting at Pigsdon Quarry on 16th 
October, to which a parish council representative was invited. !
Maxwell Allin was thanked for removing the obsolete bus shelter at Red Post.  !
Concerns over size of vehicles using Hobbacott Lane and the increase in volume - 
which is thought to be as the result of Sat Nav “Shortcuts” - to be forwarded to 
Highways Dept. !!! !

  


